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          Thank you all so much for supporting us during Sport Relief day. 
 

            Every child in school has walked, run, jumped and hopped around                                  
our new            our new track to ‘do their thing’ and completed our 

‘do-anything-athon’. We are extremely proud of them all! 
                                          Well done children! 

 
              Furthermore, we would like to thank you for your fabulous support in  
            donations and sponsor money. You raised an amazing  
                                                  for Sport Relief.   
 

           We are quite overwhelmed with your support once again. Thank you! 
 

We did a range of Sports activities in school during the week leading up to Sport Relief 
Day, including a sports raffle and we walked down to the Bell Fields Skate Park where we 

achieved a Sport Relief mile and did some activities in the park whilst we were there. 

 
Details of all of our Sporty activities will be published in Coalway Kids News this term so 

please look out for it.   You will be amazed at how active we are at Coalway! 
 

 

 


